
ONCHAN DISTRICT COMMISSIONERS  

CHRISTMAS REFUSE COLLECTION 

Normal household and trade collection services will resume with effect from Thursday 6th January 2022. Please 
ensure that the bin lid is closed fully, failure to do so will result in the bin not being emptied.   Please leave the bin at 
the curtilage of your property by 6.00 a.m. on the day of collection, however it is preferential if the bin can be put out 
the night before collection.     

If your bin is not collected on the above revised days,  please be assured that we will collect it on the next 
available day.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR OFFICES WILL CLOSE FOR THE CHRISTMAS PERIOD  FROM 23RD DECEMBER 
AT 5.00 P.M. AND WILL RE-OPEN ON THE TUESDAY 4TH OF JANUARY 2022 AT 9.00AM. 

 

WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU ALL A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR  

NORMAL COLLECTION DAY REVISED COLLECTION DAY 

MONDAY  27th   DECEMBER 2021 FRIDAY  24th DECEMBER 2021 

TUESDAY 28TH DECEMBER 2021 WEDNESDAY  29th DECEMBER 2021 

MONDAY 3rd JANUARY 2022 FRIDAY  31st DECEMBER 2021 

TUESDAY 4th JANUARY 2022 WEDNESDAY  5th JANUARY 2022 

 TRADE COLLECTIONS (FOOD ONLY)  THERE WILL BE ONE COLLECTION DURING THE HOLIDAY PERIOD 

 

Waste advice for those households that have tested positive or are symptomatic and awaiting test results for COVID-
19.   Personal waste (such as used tissues) and disposable cleaning cloths can be stored securely within disposable 
rubbish bags. These bags should be placed into another bag, tied securely and kept separate from other waste. This 
should be put aside for at least 48 hours before being put in your usual external household waste bin. 
 
Other household waste can be disposed of as normal. 


